

## Ready for School!

Friends and Family,

Thank you SO much for your continual support and prayers! This past year has certainly been one of adventure, uncertainty, change, challenge, and most importantly, love. It is what makes it the most difficult for us to move on to our next stage of this journey.

As we prepare to move onto our School of Mission with <u>New Life Advance International</u>, we would like to sincerely thank once again the following churches that hosted us to relate the vision God has given us:

Mason Dixon Baptist Church

Disciple Church

Mt. Pisgah Trinity United Methodist Church

Christ United Methodist Church of Yorkana

Of course, we would also like to thank our home church, York Christian Church and our sending organization Servants, Inc. for all their guidance and support throughout this endeavor so far and their promised support in the future.

It is with sadness we leave yet with excitement we go down the path God has directed us. We hope to maintain close contact with you all. Please do not hesitate to contact us via email or otherwise at anytime. We pray that you will persist in joining us along this journey.

In His Love,

Dylan & Missy Brobst





Click here to check out our blog!

## **Share with your Friends!**





This email was sent to dylan@servants.org by <u>dylan@servants.org</u> | Update Profile/Email Address | Instant removal with SafeUnsubscribe™ | Privacy Policy.

Servants | 268 W Beaver St | Suite 103 | Hellam | PA | 17406